W. M. ANDERSON PRIMARY SCHOOL
500 Lexington Avenue
Kingstree, South Carolina 29556

Telephone Number: (843) 355-5493
Dr. Reagan Miles, Principal

July 6, 2021
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Hello parents/guardians,

| am reaching out with some exciting news for the upcoming school year 2021-2022. We will be
moving towards a Montessori approach for all of our 4K and 5K classrooms. We are thrilled to be able to
offer this program to our community and cannot wait to show you more about what we will be able to
provide. In our outreach efforts, we are offering 2 parenting information sessions a day next week
Monday through Thursday. One will be at 10:00 AM and the other at 2:00 PM each day Monday through
Thursday next week. These sessions will allow parents the opportunity to come observe a Montessori
lesson and receive additional information about the Montessori program. Parents who are interested in
attending the sessions should call the school to secure a reserved spot for each session. Once a session
is full, parents will have to choose another day next week to attend. Please encourage your other family
members or community members who have rising 4K or 5K students to call the school and reserve their
session date for next week. We will be increasing the program to cover additional primary grades in our
district for future school terms. We look forward to hearing from you to sign up for your session date.
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Dr. Miles,
Principal, WMAPS




